Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Chiropractic Medicine
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:
64B2-13.004:
Continuing Education

The Board of Chiropractic Medicine hereby gives notice that the Petition filed by Greg Dady, D.C., on March 6, 2018, seeking a variance of subsection 64B2-13.004(2), F.A.C., has been withdrawn. The Notice of Petition was published March 9, 2018 in Vol. 44, No. 48 of the Florida Administrative Register.
A copy of the Order or additional information may be obtained by contacting Dr. Anthony Spivey, Executive Director, Board of Chiropractic Medicine, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin C07, Tallahassee, FL 32399-3255, (850)488-0595, Anthony.Spivey@flhealth.gov.
